
Boyd Elementary Reopening Plan - 2021-22 School Year

Temperature Check and Entry Points
● Teachers and staff arriving on campus will have their temperature taken.
● Staff will complete the required survey (w/QR code) prior to going to their classrooms.
● PPE will be distributed for each classroom: Hand sanitizer, sanitizing spray, gloves, masks, face

shields.
● All staff members and students will need to wear masks while on campus.
● Masks are not required outside or while students are eating.
● Frequent handwashing and hand sanitizing will be encouraged throughout the school day.
● Teachers and administrators on duty will check-in students from 7:35-8:00 a.m. through the Boyd

drive thru.
● The entry point for students will be at the gates located next to the E and D building.
● If a student’s temperature exceeds 100.4, the student will be asked to step aside along the

outside gate and wait a few minutes and then will be rechecked. If the temperature remains high,
they will not be allowed on campus.  A call will be made so that the student may be picked up by
their parent/guardian.

● If a student develops a temperature of 100.4 after class has begun, the school nurse will be
contacted and the student will remain in the ‘Boyd Care Station’ until parent/guardian arrives for
pick-up.

● When displaying COVID symptoms, students will be sent home with instructions to notify their
medical provider. Students must be symptom free without medicine for ten days before returning
to campus.

Common Areas
● Custodians will clean restrooms multiple times a day, and chart this cleaning/sanitizing.
● Custodians will disinfect classrooms after school hours.
● Visits to the office will be limited to avoid gatherings in a small space.

Breakfast and Lunch
● Breakfast and Lunch will be provided each day that students are on site.
● Breakfast will be served in the MPR when students arrive. K-2nd grade students will have

breakfast in the MPR, 3rd/4th grade under the outside covered awning and 5th grade outside
stage area.


